
 

  

 

Welcome to the Peachtree Dunwoody Road Multi-Use Path Public Open House. 

 

The goal of this project is to improve bicycle and pedestrian safety and access along the 

westside of Peachtree Dunwoody Road, from Hammond Drive to Mount Vernon 

Highway. The path will tie into the Peachtree Dunwoody Lake Hearn Connectivity 

Project, PATH 400, and the Mount Vernon Highway Corridor Improvements.  

 

We invite you to review the proposed improvements and provide your feedback.  

 

Comments may be provided by one of the following methods: 

 

• Email your comments to: communications@sandyspringsga.gov 

• Mail your comment card to: City of Sandy Springs, 1 Galambos Way, Public 

Works Department, Sandy Springs, GA, 30328 

 

The comment period will be open until Thursday, August 29, 2024. 

 

For project information, go to spr.gs/trail 
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